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Volume II, Issue 7 

  Channahon United Methodist Church            September 2013      
Greetings,
But my God shall supply all your needs according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus.  Philippians 4:19

Paul’s letter offers no hint of half-measures.  Paul, inspired by the Holy Spirit, makes a wonderful promise.  It comes from God’s heart to our ears.  And it brings peace.  All of our needs will be met-and not stingily, but “according to his riches in glory”!  This verse encourages us to not take half-measures when we walk with God.  We must trust all that God has promised in Christ Jesus.

Channahon UMW has so many opportunities to live this promise.  There are new women coming to church that have not experienced UMW.  There are women who have not joined for a variety of reasons.  Things may have changed and they may be waiting for our invitation.  Let’s offer the invitation to at least one person who is not a part of our supportive community.

Our Fall Event with our speaker Gerri Smith on February 20 gives us this opportunity.  We can invite someone new to join us for an evening seeing this compelling story teller interpret Mrs. Noah.  Maybe we can offer to give them a ride or offer to meet them at the event.  

Channahon UMW is an active unit working hard to serve in mission.  We thank God for the promise He gives us and the opportunity to serve Him.

 Blessings,
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SAVE the DATE!!
***************************************
Think about attending Assembly April 25-27, 2014 in Louisville,  We will be making motel reservations soon.

Sept. 20.    Ruth Circle will host an entertaining evening featuring  GERRI SMITH, who will portray Mrs. Noah.    Plan to come and bring a friend.  There is no charge for this performance.  Call church office (815-467-5275).   A free-will offering will be available designated for MISSIONS.   Desserts served!
Saturday, Sept. 28 -- Annual Fall Meeting, First UMC, West Chicago.  Notify Anita Young by Sept. 19.  (see flyer)
Monday, October 7 – 6 pm Mission Team meeting.

Sunday, October 20 – Children’s Sabbath, coordinated by Hope Circle.

Saturday, October 26 – NIC Annual Meeting.

Sunday, November 17 – 9 am worship service --Thank Offering.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The UMW Purpose:

· To know God and to experience freedom as whole persons through


 Jesus Christ.

· To develop a creative supportive fellowship.

· To expand concepts of mission through participation in the global ministries of the church.


CIRCLE OF HOPE  -- meets the 2nd Thursday at 7 p.m.  Circle members are pleased to welcome STEPHANIE HOOVER to their group.  Stephanie and her family came from the Bloomington/Normal area.  She is a cook and is expecting her second child this winter.  Next meeting is October 10 at Tammy Platt’s.   

Contact Dottie Priddy for more info -- 815-467-5712

HANNAH JESSUP CIRCLE  -- meets the 2nd Wednesday at 7 p.m. at members' homes.    
Contact Laurie Raeburn, chair, for more info --815-730-8328.

RACHEL CIRCLE --  meets the 2nd Tuesday at 9:30 am. at members' homes.  Their study on "Twelve Extraordinary Women" by John MacArthur continues. Rachel circle is delighted to welcome two new members:  LISA McMURTRY and ROSE ADMONIS.  Next meeting is October 8 at 9:30 am, at Elaine Coen’s home.  
Contact Lana Stafford, chair, for more info -- 815-483-3796.

RUTH CIRCLE -- meets the 2nd Monday at 11 am at members'  homes.   
Members are preparing for the UMW Fall Event on September 20.  They have engaged Gerri Smith, a compelling storyteller from Michigan, to present “Mrs. Noah” at 7 pm.  All are welcome at no charge.  Please call the church office (815-467-6267) with your reservation.
LADIES AID  --  Contact Sandy Fodero, chair, for more info -- 815-467-5027



         2013 THRIFT SHOP HOURS

Monday, Sept 23  6-8:00pm  Ten Cent Sale
Thursday, October 3, 10 – 2

Monday, October 7, 6 – 8

Thursday, October 17, 10 – 2

Monday, October 21, 6 – 8

Thursday, October 31, 10 - 2
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
NEW MEMBERS FOR CUMW!
LISA McMURTRY, joining Rachel Circle


STEPHANIE HOOVER, joining Circle of Hope


ROSE ADMONIS, joining Rachel Circle

Then I heard the voice of the Lord saying, 'Whom shall I send,
and who will go for us?' And I said, 'Here am I; send me!'
 Isaiah 6:8
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Many Hands Make a Beautiful Quilt . . .
. . . especially when one (or two) of those hands belong to LANA STAFFORD.  Lana designed and stitched a block for this beautiful banner for the Aurora District. It was unveiled this summer at the Northern Illinois Conference dinner sponsored by the UMW.  

It’s a multi-hued orange, full sized quilt (maybe more?) with contrasting stitching and featuring a star, a butterfly, and many other designs.       Way to go, Lana!
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
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+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++                                                                                                                            
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++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
The Thrift Shop has given a generous monetary donation , along with a donation of school supplies to the high school where Charlie Basset teaches. 
THANKS, THRIFT SHOP!
[image: image7.jpg]Mrs. Noah

A story portrayed by
Gerri Smith
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Fri. Sept. 20,2013

At

7:00pm

Please call for reservations

815-467-5275

Before Friday, Sept. 13th
An evening of entertainment with desserts

-2l
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First United Methodist Church
643 Washington
West Chicago, Il
630-231-3344

Our guest speaker will be:

JULIA JONES
“MISSION WITH”

8:30 - 9:00 Registration, Refreshments & Resource Table
9:00 Transition to sanctuary
9:15 Gathering Music & Announcements — Cheryl Peters
Devotions — Sharon Reimann
Response Moment & Book Review — Cherri Taylor
9:30-10:30  “Mission With” - Julia Jones
10:30 - 11:00  Annual Business Meeting

11:00 -12:00 Worship, Installation of Officers, Communion

 Registration Fee is $5.00 — Checks payable to “Aurora District UMW”
Send registration by September 23, 2013 to:
Joyce Smith,
12405 Copper Lane
Huntley, II. 60142
awausg@comcast net — Phone: 630-334-8732

Child Care is provided if registrations for child care are received.

REGISTRATION FORM :
NAME PHONE
ADDRESS

CHURCH

CHILD CARE (number of children & ages)

AMOUNT ENCLOSED
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”/Subject: Call for Prayer Shawls and Baby Blankets

Assembly 2014
Call for Prayer Shawls and Baby Blankets
July 25, 2013

Calling all United Methodist Women members with knitting, crocheting or
sewing skills! Create prayer shawls and baby blankets for those in need!

Suggested sizes:

- Prayer shawl, triangle: 65" long and 32" center back
- Prayer shawl, rectangle: 19" x 69" or 14" x 70"
- Baby blankets: 30" x 30", 32" x 32", 36" x 36" or 38" x 38"

These are suggested sizes and should not limit your creativity. The shawls |
and baby blankets may be made from fabric or yarn.

In the months preceding Assembly, United Methodist Women members
should take completed prayer shawls and baby blankets to their local
churches to be blessed. Then send the shawils to Linda C. Douglas,
United Methodist Women, 475 Riverside Drive, Room 1504, New York, NY
10115 by March 1, 2014.

Some of the prayer shawls and baby blankets will be on display in the

- Experience Hall at Assembly, after which the shawls will be distributed to
those in need. It is suggested that a small donation, if possible, be included
with the prayer shawls or baby blankets to defray the cost of shipping to the
various institutions and organizations. e

Last Updated: 08/01/2013

Each of us is one-of-a-kind, worthy of love, and deserving of good.





HAPPY TRAILS, 


SHARON AND PAUL!





Our buddies, Sharon (Rachel Circle) and Paul Stewart are moving this month to Surprise, Arizona!  They are a vital part of our church/choir family, and we will miss them.





The pillow pictured is an example of more than 900 pillows we completed for patients who needed a soft underarm pillow, or neck pillow, when they were suffering from radiation, chemotherapy, or surgery.  We received help from every imaginable source.  You know who you are – and  you know we couldn’t have done it without you, and without God’s guidance.  This ministry lasted over 6 years and  touched many lives.





Our dedicated and faithful





DOTTIE PRIDDY





is scheduled to be the UMW Conference President for 2014.





Dottie has served in countless capacities both at Channahon UMW and at the district level.  Anything you want to know – ask Dottie!





CONGRATULATIONS!
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